
9th Annual Christmas Concert
9th Annual Christmas Concert
Friday, December 2, 2016, 7:00 pm.
Church of the Good Shepherd, 357 Main St., Fairhaven

All are welcome to attend. . . whether as a musician or a
member of the audience. Thanksgiving offerings are welcome.
Canned  goods  for  the  Shepherd’s  Pantry  would  be  greatly
appreciated.

Good  Shepherd  is  looking  for  musicians  to  perform  at  the
concert.  Please tell your friends and family! If anyone would
like to perform, let any Oxford Book Haven & Cafe worker know
or call Kathy DeCosta at 508-245- 2792.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/9th-annual-christmas-concert/2016/11/24

